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Hello everyone, 

Harvest Festival Donations 

Thank you so much for your donations 😊Reverend Phil from All Saints 

Church will be collecting them on Tuesday during our assemblies. Your 

generosity will also be recorded as evidence for our Social Impact Award.  

Phase Leaders 

Just a small reminder that if you have a concern about your child, the 

first point of contact is class teacher. If you feel that the concern can not 

be addressed by class teacher, then phase leaders are the next people to 

speak to:  

EYFS – Mrs Ritchie 

KS1 – Mrs Daly 

KS2 – Miss Buckingham 

Any concern will be shared with senior leaders and if necessary, they will 

also support.  

School Council 

Our School Council have already had an impact: they have had meetings 

with Poppy Learman, City Council, to share their views about Speke, and 

also with Tim from Creative, to share their ideas for developing our KS1 

playground. Both Tim and Poppy were very complimentary about our 

councillors.  

Sports 

Well done to Y5+6 boys who represented our school in a football 

tournament yesterday. Previously, our Y3+4 boys have played football in 

a tournament and next up, it will be our Y5+6 girls. We will be competing 

in a variety of competitions fortnightly in our PEco network of schools. 

Chester Zoo 

We have been fortunate enough to receive FREE Chester Zoo tickets for 

Years Reception-Year 6! This trip will take place on 3rd December. We will 

be closing our Nursery on this day. There will be a charge for transport 

and this will be payable via Arbor the cost will be £6. 

 

 

 

 

 

Attendance for this week 

  Year 3 96% 

Reception 94% Year 4 97% 

Year 1 94% Year 5 94% 

Year 2 95% Year 6 95% 

  Average 95% 

The school attendance target is 97%.  
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admin@stocktonwood.liverpool.sch.uk 
website: 

https://stocktonwoodprimary.co.uk/ 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Hello Yellow Day  

Next Thursday, 10th October, we will be participating in Hello Yellow 

Day. Children and staff are invited to wear a touch of yellow – 

maybe socks, a ribbon or a scarf?  What is Hello Yellow Day? 

 

 

Have a lovely weekend!  

J L Clovis  

Headteacher  
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